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From: hfb4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: Importance News
Date: Sun, Aug 21, 2011 7:50 pm

From: "Susan Holak" <sholak@orcsd.org>

To: hfb4444@comceast.net
Cc: IDwyer@nhnea.org, "ann wright" <ann_wright@comecast.net>, "Robyn Czepiel"

<rczepiel@orcsd.org>, "Douglas Hoff" <dhoffi@orcsd.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2011 8:24:50 AM
Subject: RE: Importance News

Thanks so much again! Summer will be especially wonderful for me as my Texas granddaughters arrive this
Friday for a 3-4 week visit!

Best,

Susan

From: hfb4444@comcast.net [mailto:hfb4444@comcast.net]
Sent: Thu 7/7/2011 8:22 AM

To: Susan Holak

Cc: JDwyer@nhnea.org; ann wright; Robyn Czepiel; Douglas Hoff
. Subject: Re: Importance News

Thank-you for sharing your new make-up of the Guild's leadership team. I wish you all
much success with this new model.

I know Mr. Levesque is planning to meet with all stakeholders in the district and the
Guild is at the top of his list. I or Mr. Levesque will communicate to you when his
specific meeting plans take shape.

Have a wonder summer.

Henry

From: "Susan Holak" <sholak@orcsd.org> ,
To: hfb4444@comcast.net, "Douglas Hoff" <dhoff@orcsd.org>
Cc: JDwyer@nhnea.org, "ann wright" <ann_wright@comecast.net>, "Robyn Czepiel"
<rczepiel@orcsd.org> '
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2011 7:28:47 AM
Subject: RE: Importance News
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Henry,
Thank you for sharing this. | will gladly share this release information with the Guild members. On behaif of the

Guild, | look forward to meeting and working with Mr. Levesque as we all move forward and stand strong for great
public education. .

| also wanted to let you know that the Guild has a new leadership model for the upcoming school year. Robyn
Czepiel and | are now co-presidents. We look forward to meeting with Mr. Levesque, as the guild leadership.
Doug Hoff, continues to represent the guild in his roles as Grievance Chair and Negotiations Chair.

Kind regards,

Susan Holak,
Oyster River Teachers Guild Co-President

From: hfb4444@comcast.net [mailto: hfb4444@comcast.net]
Sent: Wed 7/6/2011 10:40 PM

To: Susan Holak; Douglas Hoff

Cc: IJDwyer@nhnea.org; ann wright; Robyn Czepiel
Subject: Re: Importance News

Sue and Doug,
I have attached the News Release that announces the board's election of the district's new

Interim Superintendent; Leon Levesque. Would you please forward this to all the
members of the Oyster River Teacher's guild.

We will be planning district's gathering (coffee/teas, brown bag lunches, meet and greets,
etc.) for the school teachers, staff and the general public to have an opportunity to meet
the interim Superintendent in the near future.

If you have any questions please email me at : hfb4444@comcast.net.

Henry Brackétt
ORCSD School Board Chairman
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